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SENIORS’ ISSUES FOR THE 2019 FEDERAL ELECTION 

By now all registered voters should have received, a card from 
Elections Canada that gives both the Advance voting days(venue) and 
the venue for October 21. As Members of the Catholic Women’s 
League, we all know a Senior or are one ourselves. As Jean-Guy 
Souliere, President of the National Association of Federal Retirees 
states “Whatever we do for Seniors today impacts all 
Canadians going into the future, as they will be Seniors 
someday. The 2019 Federal election is drawing near, you might want 
to check out these sites for information.  
An excellent brochure produced by the Canadian Association of 
Retired Teachers is available at https://acer-cart.org. 
It gives Key Messages will allow you to assess the positions of the 
various parties. Please make your councils aware of this website and 
give them the information that will guide them to make an informed 
choice in the 2019 Federal Election. 
 

REMEMBER TO VOTE on OCTOBER21, 2019! 


